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Dear Members of the Queensland Parliament,

This email is to voice my horror at learning that Queensland contemplates legislating to
 bring it's state laws into line with Victoria's atrocious law on this matter.

It is many decades since it was possible for any reasonably well informed person to
 assume without insincerity the position that a child is ever not a distinct individual,
 distinct from both of his or her parents.  The child's unique constitution had been
 established before the child ever attaches parasitically to his or her mother.  That the child
 is in fact parasitic at one stage of life is nothing to the point. 
Yet the mainstay of the abortionists' position is that there is no human individual there,
 parasitic or otherwise, distinguishable from the mother. 

It is not appropriate to further rehearse here information that has been amply disseminated
 over the last half century and longer.

I simply repeat that it is horrifying that Victoria's lead might be followed.

Yours very sincerely

Kendrick Pereira

27th June 2016 
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